
From: Andrew Hall
To: Regional Planning Interests Act
Cc: Morag ELLIOTT; Michael Ryan; Suzanne Ferguson
Subject: Request for a 2-week extension to the notification of RPI21/028 - Wells and Gathering RIDA
Date: Tuesday, 5 July 2022 4:31:07 PM

Good afternoon
 
This email is to seek an extension to the start of the notification period for RIDA application
RPI21/028 till 22 July 2022, to enable Arrow to prepare and submit a minor amendment to
address the change of five (5) well names within this application.
 
Arrow would like to ensure these changes are made prior to notification so that an updated
version of the RIDA supporting report is available during the notification period.
 
If you have any questions regarding this request, please do not hesitate to contact me.
 
Kind regards
 
Andrew Hall
Team Lead Regulatory Approvals

Arrow Energy Pty Ltd 
Level 39, 111 Eagle St, Brisbane QLD 4000
GPO Box 5262, Brisbane QLD 4001, Australia
T: +61 7 3012 4936
F: +61 7 3012 4001
E: andrew.hall@arrowenergy.com.au     
www.arrowenergy.com.au
 
Important: This message may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended
recipient or you received the message in error, you must immediately delete the message
and notify the sender.
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